
From:
To: LDP
Subject: LDP 2021
Date: 31 July 2020 14:57:50
Attachments:

Dear Team,
Hopefully this will reach you this weekend at the latest. We have had power line work being carried out in our local area and we only have limited copper line connection
occasionally. I have tried send this to you since Thursday afternoon and I have copied myself in however as of today Friday it has not arrived in my e mail as yet.
 
Enjoy your weekend.
Kind Regards,
Robert Paterson
 
Rob Paterson

 

From:  
Sent: 31 July 2020 14:44
To: A Rob Paterson
Subject: 0p 1
 

YOUR DETAILS
Title: Mr

First Name: Robert

Surname Paterson

Date: 30-07-2020

Postal Address: .

Postcode:

Telephone Number:

Email:

Are you happy to receive future correspondence only by email?  Yes x     No 

Are you responding on behalf of another person?  Yes      No x

If yes who are you representing?     

Tick the box if you would like to subscribe to the Aberdeenshire LDP eNewsletter:    

An acknowledgement will be sent to this address soon after the close of consultation.

YOUR COMMENTS
Please provide us with your comments below.  We will summarise comments and in our analysis will consider every point that is made.  Once we
have done this we will write back to you with Aberdeenshire Council’s views on the submissions made.  We will publish your name as the author of
the comment, but will not make your address public. 

Modification that you wish to see (please make specific reference to the section of the Proposed Plan you wish to see modified if possible, for
example Section 9, paragraph E1.1):

Appendix 7c Settlement Statement – Formartine
 
Turriff page 500 – 508 (page 502 OP1)

Reason for change:

I wish to support the comments and recommendations made by  in his
recent submission for keeping the currently agreed Turriff Masterplan within the LDP 2021.
 
Over several years now  (as my architect) has been working with the Planning
Dept. and has produced plans for the future development of Turriff. This resulted in the
current agreed Master Plan and OP1 which covers ground owned by my sister and myself.
There have been previous alterations to OP1 at the request of the Planning Dept. (e.g.
Community facilities whereby a primary school and associated playing fields were
removed from the Plan). Therefore we feel that any further alterations would be
detrimental to current negotiations with developers, which have been ongoing for some
time.
 
I hope that we may be able to proceed in promoting the future development of OP1 as
shown on the latest Plan submitted by our architect, which clearly defines the future
expansion of Turriff both for housing and commercial opportunities.
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